
 

                                                                                 PUBLIC NOTICE  

                                     PLANNED TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DISRUPTION  

                                                                   HIGHWAY 17 

Please be advised that construction activities on Dorion Road will require rock blasting operations commencing 
on July 29,2024 until completion; a period of approximately 3 months. 
 
Drivers should expect delays as each blast will cause traffic to be stopped on Highway 17 for approximately 15 
minutes. 
 
Consbec Inc., a subcontractor of Canor Construction Ltd. will be on site conducting drilling and rock blasting 
operations on Dorion Road between 1 and 5 times per day during daylight hours between 7:00 am and 7:00 pm. 
 
Prior to every blast, the designated blast area will be cleared of all people and equipment by certified Blaster in-
charge, and a series of sirens will be sounded alerting nearby residences, business owners, and stopped vehicles 
on Highway 17 that the blast is about to occur.  
 
Following the blast the Blaster-in-charge will inspect the site and then will sound the all clear siren deeming the 
area safe for re-entry and allow traffic to proceed on Highway 17. 

 



Please note the following information regarding the siren air horn sounds: 

Once the area is cleared: 3 short siren air horns are sounded. 

After a one- minute delay: 1 short siren air horn is sounded meaning that the blast will occur immediately. 

To announce the all clear signal: 1 long siren horn sounded. 

For the typical siren air horn sample sound please view the following youtube link. 

https://www.youtube.com/shorts/lUxELHUKx2M 

 

should you have any questions or concerns relating to this project during the course of construction you may 
contact the following. 

Rob Sapinski, P.Eng., Jp2g Consultant Inc, at 613-735-2507-116 or by email sapinski@jp2g.com 

Mike Audette Project Manager, Canor Construction Ltd., at 289-821-4674 or by email maudette@canor.ca 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation throughout the construction project. 

Funding for this project is provided by the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP) 

Respectfully, 

 

Mr. Paul Laperriere, CPA, CA 
Interim Chief Administrator Officer / Treasurer 
Town of Mattawa 
160 Water Street   
Mattawa, Ontario, P0H 1V0  
Telephone: 705-744-5611 Ext. 101    
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